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Re: Construction of a new two-lane dual carriage way for the A303 between Amesbury
and Berwick Down in Wiltshire. 

Dear Planning Inspectorate Staff, 

This is simply a very short email in deep support of the best plan for the road past
Stonehenge - (I grew up quite close to Stonehenge over 70 years ago!) 

I will not say any more at present regarding the options currently under consideration. 

With many thanks and all best wishes, 

Julian Robbins




